
Water Management Referral Response

Reasons for referral

Council's Water Management Officers are required to consider the likely impacts. 

Officer comments

This application has been assessed against relevant legislation and policy relating to waterways,
riparian areas, and groundwater.
The proposed modification are including permeable pavement at the back of Dwellings 1 to 11. The 
water quality targets of the approved development are maintained.

The proposal is therefore supported. 

Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with the 
Responsible Officer.

Recommended Water Management Conditions:

Nil.
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